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time to solidify our ministry and the direction it is moving.  We are 

excited to announce that we have a man that is led to join our ministry.  

He has been accepted as an IBFI missionary and has already begun his 

first work.  These are exciting times! 

 Our family has had several trials this year, as all of us do.  The 

thing we really need prayer for is my son.  Nathaniel just turned 12 years 

old.  He was transported to a children’s hospital with the diagnosis of 

appendicitis.  Once arriving they told us he did not have appendicitis, 

but they are unsure what is causing him the pain and symptoms.  His CT 

scan shows a lot of inflammation in his abdomen, and he has now been 

in pain for weeks.  Please pray that we can get him into a pediatric GI as 

soon as possible as we now have an insurance issue to be able to get him 

the care he needs. Charish was also told she needs back surgery.  We are 

just praying for peace with the direction God would have us to take in 

her care as well.   

 We are so grateful for your support and your prayers for our 

family.  We are excited about what God is doing and will continue to 

look to Him for guidance. 
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Exalting Christ in Churches 

October 2024 
We would like to 

welcome you to our 

newsletter. The purpose 

of this newsletter is to 

share updates, and 

prayer needs within our 

ministry.  More 

importantly, to be 

praying for the churches 

we encounter. For more 

information about this 

ministry please visit our 

website at 

www.abcplanters.org. 

Or you may contact me 

directly at                

(903) 267-7382 

C h a r l e i g h         N a t h a n i e l         G a g e  

 As many of you know we partnered with Worth Baptist Church, pastor Tyler 

Gillet, to plant a church in Benbrook, Texas. Through a lot of prayer and patience we 

are no longer planning for this church plant to take place in the near future. We are 

praying that God will open the doors for a church planting ministry with Worth Baptist, 

but right now Pastor Gillet has decided to hold off on planting a church until God opens 

some doors.  God has opened the doors for another opportunity presented to us.  I am 

praying about becoming the Interim Pastor at a church that is needing a pastor.  This 

will fall under our ‘revitalization’ work.  We are so excited to see what doors God is 

opening for the Doty family and His timing is perfect! “And we know that all things 

work together for good to them that love God, to them who are the called according 

to his purpose.” Romans 8:28 

 While we have been ‘waiting’ for God’s leading we have used this season as a 

deputation opportunity.  I have had the privilege to fill the pulpit at many churches, 

present at a few, and preach two missions conferences. I believe God has given me this  

Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches, 

Our family at the “Doty Ranch” display 

created by the wonderful people of 

Cornerstone Baptist Temple in Ohio where 

we had the privilege to present our ministry. 

We love how much love they showed our 

family and the great state of Texas! 

With love in Christ, 
 

Zack Doty and Family 
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